
   

 

  

Dear parents 

A very warm welcome back to the school year, and a very big welcome to all the new families 

who have joined Osidge. We hope that your child will thrive with us and that you have been 

made to feel welcome by our friendly parent community. 

The children have spent this week settling into their classes and getting to know the routines for 

their year group. This will take a few more weeks and is a really important part of their 

development as they built up ways to manage changes which is an important life skill. 

As well as our new teachers - Miss Liasis (2L), Miss Yianni (3Y) and Mrs Wilson (music) - we have 

some new support staff who are working across the school. I’d like to welcome Miss 

Chatzovoulou who is based in Y6 but working across the school; Mrs D who is based in Y2&Y3 

and Ms Leptos (Y2 and After School Club Manager).  

Parents should have received useful information earlier this week about PE days and a welcome 

video. Please do have a look and take note of relevant information if you haven’t had a chance to 

do so already. 

We will start to send home reading books and homework in the next few weeks, once we’ve 

established a few more routines. In the meantime, do please encourage your child to read daily 

and remember the value and importance of reading out loud to your child - a bedtime story is 

the perfect opportunity for that, in any language that you feel most comfortable to do this in. 

Please remember check the newsletter diary for key dates each week. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

8th September 2023 

 

Diary 

September 2023 

21st  School Photos Reception – Year 6 

27th  5M trip to Science Museum 

October 2023 

5th  5R trip to Science Museum 

5th   Year 4 trip to British Museum  

23rd -27th  Half Term 

November 2023 

3rd  Fireworks Display (save the date) 

December 2023 

22nd  Last Day of Term- Normal Finish Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Esma for donating 

A book to the class library 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs Starting in September straight from school. 

Please contact the club organisers directly to book a place for your child 

 

Monday finish at 4.30  

Yr1-Yr6 

Woody’s Football – 07961 437202 

www.woodyssportsacademy.com 

 

Monday finish at 4.30 

 Reception – Yr6 

Spanish Club-07848837924 

Email: daniel@olespanish.net 

 

Tuesday finish at 4.25  

Yr2-Yr6 

Streetz Ahead – 07956 987387 

Email: info@streetzahead.org 
 

Wednesday finish at 4.25  

Yr2-Yr6 

French Club- 07587159327 

Email : Imen3354@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Thursday finish at 4.30  

Reception-Yr2 

Art Club - 07921845330 

Email: namitajain123yahoo.co.uk 
 

Friday finish at 4.30  

Yr3-Yr6 

Art Club Year - 07921845330 

Email: namitajain123yahoo.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Radiant Gas & Electrics 

    Contact: Ionut Apostu T: 020 8933 2797 or M: 07875 564 437 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Services Available 

• Boiler service and repair Gas safety certificates  

• Consumer unit replacement  Electric conditional certificates 

• Electric fault repair 

 

Lost Property and Water Bottles 

Please label all uniform, hats, book bags, lunch boxes and water bottles. 

Labelled property can be returned 

 

https://radiantgas.co.uk/

